
-----Original Message----- 
From: Robert Johnson 
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2009 7:04 PM 
To: Gregg, Deb 
Subject: Re: Keystone XL pipeline 

Robert Johnson  Yes I would like the Commissoners to see the comments.  Thank you 
 
----- Original Message -----  
From: Gregg, Deb 
To: Robert Johnson 
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2009 2:34 PM 
Subject: RE: Keystone XL pipeline 
 
 Dear Mr. Johnson,  
  
Thank you for taking the time to send your comments to the PUC.  Would you like the Commissioners to 
see your comments?  If so, please let me know and I will make this part of the docket. 
  
Again, thank you for taking the time ....we appreciate public involvement. 
  
I look forward to hearing from you. 
  
Sincerely, 
  

Deb Gregg  
Consumer Affairs Manager  
SD Public Utilities Commission  
500 E. Capitol  
Pierre, SD  57501  
Phone:  605-773-3201  
Fax:  1-866-757-6031  
 
 


